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Notes: 

Pre-K will be attending the Grandparent’s Mass on Thursday, September 18th. Grandparents who 

would like to join us can meet us in church at 8:00 am. Please try to have your little to school by 

7:50 am that day. After Mass, donuts will be available in the gym for grandparents and 

students. Grandparents will also be able to visit the classrooms until 10:00 am. At 10:00 there will 

be a program and social hour for grandparents in the gym. Pre-K will be meeting grandparents who 

are eating lunch with us in the gym at 11:00 am.  

The permission form for our Mayse Farm field trip is being sent home. Please sign and return with  

the $8.00 by Friday, September 19th. Adults will be paying $8.00 at the gate.  

 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net 

Website: smsrockets.net      SMS Phone: 263-3183 
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What We Are Learning! 

We have been enjoying this beautiful 

weather and playing outside with our friends. 

We began our Handwriting Without Tears 

(HWT) Program with the letter L using Play-

Doh, magnet writers, chalk boards, paint 

dobbers, and iPads. We practiced numbers 1-

10 through tracing, writing, puzzles, dice, 

counting bears, beads, paperclips, and iPads. 

The littles also enjoyed rotating through 

several science centers including water play, 

different types of magnets, polished rocks 

and crystals, shells, blocks, and magnifying 

glasses. We continue to work on our names 

daily. We got together with our 5th grade 

buddies and they helped us with a cutting and 

gluing numbers 1-10 paper. Father Robert 

came to visit our classroom and talked about 

virtues. Our classroom virtue for 1st Quarter 

is self-control. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Sept.  18 – Grandparent Mass 8 am 

Sept. 20 – Rockets Foundation Golf 1 pm 

Sept. 24 – Picture Day 

Sept. 26 – 1:00 pm Dismissal-Homecoming 

Oct.    3 – Pet Blessing 2:15 pm 

Oct.    6 – PS and PK to Mayse Farms 

Oct.   13 – No School 

Oct.   31 – No School 

Next week we will be practicing the letter E, 

the square, and begin our apple theme. 

Please send in a red, yellow, or green 

apple by Wednesday, September 17th.   

Show and Tell is Tuesday, September 16th. 

Snacks for next week: 

Monday – Sloane 

Tuesday – Wrenley 

Wednesday – Ava 

Thursday – Ben 

Friday - Akesa                               
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